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Saturday: 
6.00 pm Vincent J  McGrath (Anniv) 
Sunday:  
10.00 am Hugh O’Rourke (Anniv) 
 12.00 pm John L Brady (Anniv) 
Also Tommy McDonald (Anniv) 

Weekdays 
Monday 
Dan Brilly (Rec Dec) 
Tuesday 
Julia & Noel McKenna (Rec Dec) 
Wednesday 
Teresa Rice (Anniv) 
Thursday  
Dick Bourke & Maura Maher (RD)  
Friday 
Thomas Peter O’Connor (Anniv) 
Saturday  
Donors Intentions 

Mass Intentions 

First and Second Sunday 
Mass Collection,  
 The first collection for the 
priests of the Diocese last 
weekend was €720 and the 
second collection for SHARE 
came to €410.Many thanks for 
your continued contribution to 
both collections. .  

The 2024 Weekly and 
Monthly Family 
offering boxes are now 
available for collection 
in the parish office. 

 

St John the Baptist  
 

LENTEN TALKS  

 
 

By Fr. Terence Crotty O.P.   
 (Dominick Street)  

 

Dates:  
 

Mondays: 19
th

 & 26
th

 February and 
4

th
 & 11

th
 March   

 at 7.30pm  

Theme: 

  Christian Hope  in times of 
trouble... what the Bible and the 

Saints have to say. 

KNOCK PILGRIMAGE – SAVE 
THE DATE 
 
Archbishop Dermot Farrell will lead our 
annual pilgrimage to Knock on Saturday, 
April 27.  This year we are celebrating 
145 years since the apparition in 1879. We 
are encouraging Parishes/Parish Partner-
ships to book buses and to share the date 
with parish groups. We are glad to say that 
the Choir of Many Voices from throughout 
the Archdiocese will be back this year. A 
series of workshops with interesting and 
thought-provoking speakers and being 
planned, more details to follow. As in pre-
vious years, parishes should plan to arrive 
in Knock for 11.45am. If you would like to 
take part in the choir or have any other 
queries, please 
email knockpilgrimage@dublindiocese.ie. 

mailto:knockpilgrimage@dublindiocese.ie

